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Changes to services 42 and 42A from 6
January

From 6 January 2019, there will be some minor amendments to services
42/42A due to the upcoming roadworks around Benton Asda.

During Monday-Saturday daytimes, the service will no longer run to Wallsend
Metro. There will be minor changes to the timetable to allow for the revised
route, and to improve reliability.

• View new timetable

https://www.gonortheast.co.uk/timesfares/42
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